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COURSE FOR CARTILAGE SPECIALISTS  

The German association QKG promotes 

research and formation programs in cartilage 

regeneration and joint preservation. QKG will 

organize a basic course for orthopaedic 

surgeons who want to qualify as “cartilage 

specialist QKG e.V.”. 

 

In only two days participants will learn about all 

existing cartilage regeneration therapies 

and will be trained in surgical implantation 

techniques. The course will focus on practical 

works; in facts the QKG instructors will show 

how to perform arthroscopic and arthrotomic 

surgery on cadaver knees.    

 

This course will take place at the MEDucation 

Center Rhein-Rühr in Mülheim an der Rühr 

(only 15 minutes from Dusseldorf Airport) on 

Friday 20th and Saturday 21st November 

2015.  

The course program is available here 

 

If you wish to take part in this 

education program please contact 

ProSympos at phone no. +49 2054 

93666 10. 

 

Please, note that the entire course 

will be held in German. 
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